
From: clare layton  

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 12:00 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: 40b Frognal 2024/2757/T 

Re planning application for works to trees 2024/2757/T - I fully support this 

application.  

 

I have lived at 44 Frognal for 30 years, and this is the first time these trees are 

to be maintained, which is necessary in this urban environment for safety 

reasons. The trees are also increasingly overcrowded leading to lack of sunlight 

and dieback to undergrowth, and I now have no direct sunlight in my garden 

due to overgrown trees. 

 

I support this application on grounds of safety and light levels. 

 

Yours, 

 

Clare Layton 

44B Frognal 

 

Psychotherapist, Supervisor, UKCP Reg 5370 

Tutor ( Cambridge Body Psychotherapy Centre ) 

Occupational Therapist 

 


